Minutes of the Goard of Directors
Bellerose Commonwealth Civic Association October, 1966



The meeting was held at the home of William Stormont.

After a discussion, a vote was take and it was decided to make a \$25.00 donation to the Federation of Civic Council of the Boro of Queens, for tickets to the Convention to be held this Saturday at teh Astoria Manor. All those who could, were urged to attend.

A committee for Local Street Improvements was formed. his committee is to be chaired by Harold Nichols. Also on the committee are Mr. Joseph Seminaro and Mr. Charles Theophil. They will set up a date to make rounds of the community to check places that need improvements and ask for additional areas at the next General meeting. Some places mentioned were the triangle on Commonwealth Blvd. & 85th Ave. Also the underpass of the LIRR and Cross Island Pkway., Little Neck Pkway from Hillside Ave. to LIRR tracks.,

Phil Lorio said he would take care of having the Bonds changed from F. series to E series,

The sewer assessments were discussed and it was stated that the status was at this moment just about the same with the possibility of bills being sent before the end of the year almost nil, but that after that we could expect some action.

There will be an audit for June 1967.

Joan brown said that since Mr. Fiorito was not available, that she would take care of having the next meeting notices distributed.

The meeting wass adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted, Joan Brown, Rec, Secty.